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TITLE
Evaluation of the Cost/Benefit of State Participation in the National Transportation Product Evaluation Program (NTPEP)
BACKGROUND / NEEDS STATEMENT
NTPEP is an AASHTO technical services program supported by annual voluntary contributions of member departments. A review of the return on investment of the member departments’ annual contribution is needed to analyze the benefits that an agency may realize through contributing monetarily to the program, utilizing data and audit reports to augment their agencies qualification procedures and encouraging employee participation on Technical Committees within NTPEP. 
OBJECTIVE
The objective of this research is to provide a comprehensive program review and determine the benefits of continued and expanded participation in the program by our member departments.
WORK TASKS
Tasks anticipated in this project include the following:

· Determine the ‘return on investment’ that can be realized by agencies that contribute to the program and utilize the information that is generated through product evaluation and manufacturing audits.   
· Examine and report on specific state usage of the overall program broken down by product category and the realized benefits of cost savings and impact on staff time allocation for product qualification.  
· Report any perceived barriers to participation, recommend strategies to increase participation, and suggest direction for providing greater benefits to member departments. 

FUNDING REQUESTED 
$ 75,000 

SUBMITTED BY 
Mr. Thomas Baker

Vice Chair, AASHTO National Transportation Product Evaluation Program 

Phone: (360) 709-5401 

E-mail: bakert@wsdot.wa.gov
